
July 17, 1931e

The Hews Bureau, 
Union College, 
Schenectady, 5,7,

Dear Sira,

Sir Arthur Currie asks me to thank 
you for your courtesy in sending him the "Union 
Alumni Monthly" containing a report of the Comraenoe- 
meut Day Exercises and the Chancellor*» Address.
Ke wonders whether It would he possible to obtain 
fire or elx more oppies of this Interesting periodical? 
If you can spare them, he would be very glad to here 
them.

Yours faithfully.

Secretary to the Principal,
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